
DSW Fur Policy 
 
Policy: 
 
At DSW, we’re passionate about shoes- and we’re passionate about selling them the 
right way.  Responsibly, and with the bigger picture in mind. 
 
That is why DSW is no longer purchasing products that contain animal fur. 
 
Exclusions: 
 
Exclusions to this Fur Policy include: 
 

 Wool 
 

 Shearling and skin (e.g. leather, calf-hair leather, lamb hair, sheepskin and 
lambskin) 
 

 Faux (fake) fur 
 
Contact: 
 
If you have any questions about this Fur Policy, please contact Shoephoria! Customer 
Service Center at 1.866.DSW.SHOES. 


